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	The Medical Reserve Corps (MRC) of Minnesota
	www.mnresponds.org
	The MRC is a countywide resource of health professionals and other volunteers who strengthen our community by preparing for and responding to local public health and medical emergencies and assisting with key ongoing public health initiatives. The MRC goal is to have pre-identified, trained and credentialed volunteers ready to assist medical response professionals during large-scale emergencies that threaten local public health including an outbreak of SARS or influenza, mass injuries from a chemical spill or a rapidly spreading, terrorist-launched illness. MRC volunteers also can elect to assist with key public health initiatives during non-emergency times.

	Community Emergency Response Teams (CERT)
	www.citizencorps.gov/cert
	The Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) Program educates people about emergency preparedness for hazards that may impact their area and trains them in basic emergency response skills, such as fire safety, light search and rescue, team organization, and emergency medical operations. Using the training learned in the classroom and during exercises, CERT members can assist others in their neighborhood or workplace following an event when professional responders are not immediately available to help. CERT members are also encouraged to support emergency response agencies by taking a more active role in emergency preparedness projects.

	American Red Cross – Twin Cities Community Response Team (formerly known as Emergency Response)
	Volunteer Resources Team at volunteer@redcrosstc.org, (612) 872-3271 or www.redcrosstc.org.
	ARC Twin Cities is a chapter-wide, staff and volunteer collaboration designed to utilize every one of our resources to help prepare our community and respond with compassion to their needs.  To make the best use of resources, the team creates more unified operations and a better way to integrate volunteers and staff members that have tended to function separately.  


